

END-OF-MONTH TEST

Question 1: Choose the word that is different from the rest.

- A. hate
- B. enjoy
- C. love
- D. like

Question 2: Choose the answer to indicate the odd one out in the following question.

- A. tea
- B. orange
- C. milk
- D. coffee

Question 3: Choose the word which has the underlined part pronounced differently from the others.

- A. hill
- B. drip
- C. ship
- D. wild

Question 4: Choose the word which has the underlined part pronounced differently from the others.

- A. watching
- B. teacher
- C. chemist
- D. changing

Question 5: Choose the word whose underlined part is pronounced differently from the others.

- A. stopped
- B. wicked
- C. watched
- D. cooked

Question 6: Choose the best answer to complete these sentences.

In the future, robots _____ help us do many things like cooking, working and studying.

- A. was
- B. are
- C. will
- D. did

Question 7: He went to the party _____ Sunday.

- A. last
- B. next
- C. since

D. in

Question 8: _____ is that bar of soap ? – It's 12,300 dong.

- A. What
- B. How much
- C. Where
- D. How many

Question 9: *Choose the correct answer.*

It was _____ to bring an umbrella. The sky was full of clouds.

- A. sensible
- B. sensitive
- C. sense
- D. sensical

Question 10: **You can have the meaning of a new word by looking it _____ in a dictionary.**

- A. in
- B. up
- C. on
- D. at

Question 11: *Choose the correct answer.*

Sahara is the driest on Earth.

- A. highland
- B. delta
- C. valley
- D. desert

Question 12: His _____ always makes people laugh.

- A. quiet character
- B. sense of humor
- C. smiles
- D. humorous

Question 13: **Bill Gates is one of _____ men in the world.**

- A. the richest
- B. richest
- C. the richer
- D. richer

Question 14: Jim: "What about collecting used paper, bottles, and plastic bags every day?"

Ha and Mai: " _____ "

- A. Because they can pollute the environment.
- B. How come? Who can do that?
- C. That's a very good idea. Let's do that.
- D. What about this weekend?

Question 15: **Two friends, Peter and Mary, are talking in the class.**

Peter: "May I borrow your ruler?"

Mary: "Certainly. ____."

- A. It doesn't matter
- B. Here you are
- C. Not at all
- D. It's very kind of you

Question 16: *Choose the underlined part that needs correction.*

How many children does your sister has?

- A. many
- B. children
- C. does
- D. has

Question 17: *Choose the underlined part that needs correction.*

I wish my mother gives me presents more often.

- A. wish
- B. gives
- C. me
- D. more often

Question 18: *Choose the underlined word or phrase that needs correction.*

How much rooms are there in the new house?

- A. much
- B. are there
- C. in
- D. new

Question 19: **Read and complete the passage.**

Children in Vietnam go to school when **1**(they/ we/ he/ you) are 6 years old. From 6 to 11 they are in primary schools. From 11 to 17 boys and girls in Vietnam go to secondary schools. In secondary schools they have a lot of **2**(subjects/ subject/ studying/ class). They learn **3**(by/ about/ to/ from) lots of different things. In Vietnam children **4**(never/ usually/ often/ always) go to school on Sunday. They like to stay at school all day. They love to have lunch with their friends. **5**(A/ Each/ Other/ Others) day at school is a happy day for them.

Read the following passage and choose the best answer for each of the following questions.

The small girl

Sarah Small was the smallest girl in second grade. She could not reach the water fountain. She felt very sad. "Wait and see," said Mother. "It's good to be small."

One day, Sarah and her friends were playing soccer. Sarah was good at soccer. She was so small that she could run through tall people's legs. She had just kicked the ball when she saw something green and white.

There was a five-dollar bill on the other side of the fence, beside a small hole. Sarah's friends were too big to fit through the hole to reach it. But Sarah got down on her hands and knees and slipped through. She picked up the bill from off the ground. Then she told her friends she would buy them all ice cream. "Sometimes, it's good to be small!" she said.

(Source: Adapted from Daily Warm-ups Reading 1)

Question 20

Why is Sarah sad?

- A. because she finds five dollars
- B. because she buys ice cream
- C. because she plays soccer
- D. because she is small

Question 21

Why is Sarah good at soccer?

- A. because she can run through legs
- B. because she finds five dollars
- C. because she is tough
- D. because she can crawl through holes

Question 22

What does Sarah find on the ground?

- A. a soccer ball
- B. a five-dollar bill
- C. ice cream
- D. a worm

Question 23

What does Sarah do with the money?

- A. She shares it.
- B. She hides it.
- C. She leaves it there.
- D. She buys ice cream for herself.

Question 24: *Rearrange the words in a correct order to make a complete sentence*
could/ Sheila/ asked/ a/ ticket./ I/ her/ if/ buy

=>

Question 25: *Rearrange the words in a correct order to make a complete sentence*
gave/ that/ have/ lost/ the/ novel/ you I/ on/ me/ my/ birthday.

=>